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We must have DOGAMI input when constructing, expanding, and related operational 
matters of landfills.

Landfills have a great environmental impact on our soils and water sources.  Landfills are 
complex toxic sites that must be carefully managed and monitored.

The expert service DOGAMI provides is critical to the safety of our citizens and environment.

Opposition to SB 1036 is a must.

Thank you,

C. R. Hutchison 
PO Box 489
Yamhill, OR 97148
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